
As the year draws to a close JULT will be sending out a letter asking our members (and former 

members) to renew their membership.  We hope you will continue to support us as we do 

important land conservation work.  While we await new opportunities for conservation we are 

trying to maximize the money we currently have.  We are considering revising our investment 

strategy to make sure our money works as hard as we do. 

 

Our logging operation at Gateway/Wolfrun Natural Area is going well.  On the other side of the 

tree equation, the silver maples planted at Mills Riverside Park to shade out the Japanese 

Knotweed are in very good shape.  We have a new contact at BRMS who is overseeing the 

school’s participation in that project. 

 

 


